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BAAS Dragons

 

The mission of the BAAS 

DRAGONS organization is to help 

Asian boys and girls develop 

physically, psychologically, and 

socially through sports and 

athletics. Through our basketball 

programs, we want to create a 

safe and healthy environment 

where our members can learn to 

strive for excellence, to accept 

responsibilities, to accept other 

people, to accept themselves, 

and to accept both praise and 

constructive criticism.  

Our Mission Statement  

Building community 
through sports. 
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Who are we? 

The Bay Area Asian Sports (BAAS) 
Dragons is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization, whose mission is to 
provide a structure under which 
Asian boys and girls can develop 
physically, psychologically and 
socially through athletics. 

The organization was formed in 
the year 2000, with seven youth 
basketball teams (boys and girls).  
Since then, it has grown to over 
250 families and 30 teams, with 
players ranging from the 2nd to 
12th grades, and has quickly 
become one of the largest Asian 
basketball organizations

 

in 
Northern California. 

The organization is entirely 
volunteer-driven, from the 
Executive Board

 

to the coaches 
and team managers.  It

 

secures 
gym space for practices, organizes

 

an annual tournament which draws 
participants from all over the state, 
forms new teams each year, runs 
clinics, camps and basketball 
leagues during the summer, and 
sponsors social activities and 
fundraising events. 

 
What are we trying to 

accomplish? 

With the goal of strengthening 
bonds among our organizational 
members as well as the 
surrounding community and other 
organizations, BAAS is embarking 
on a long and ambitious journey --

 

the building of a sports community 
center. 

We envision that this facility will 
serve as a home base from which 
past and present players can come 
together through sports, to mentor 
each other to reach new heights, 
and to inspire the next generation 
of youth. 

Families will have a place to 
continue building community long 
after their children have finished 
competing as players.  New 
programs can be introduced and 
existing programs expanded, to 
strengthen and widen our network 
of families. 

How can you help? 

We are raising funds now for the 
land and construction costs of a 
new sports community center, and 
we invite you to join us in our 
journey. 

There are several ways you can 
become involved.  We are

 

accepting donations directly into 
our Building Fund, where named 
opportunities exist for our major 
donors.  We are also seeking 
sponsors for the inaugural kick-off 
of our primary fundraising event: 
The Challenge. 

For more information, please visit 
our website www.baasdragons.org.

  
Our Vision 

 
Support BAAS teams 

 
Offer community programs, 
including classes and leagues 

 
Encourage continued alumni 
and parent interaction 

 

Provide facilities that may be 
used by other organizations 

 

Expand offerings  
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